
Learn how to use the Census
website
Lake Tahoe South Shore Chamber of Commerce and the U.S. Census
Bureau are teaming up to present two workshops focusing on how
to  navigate  through  the  Census  website  and  the  American
FactFinder website.

The workshops will be Sept. 26 in the chamber Conference Room
at 169 Highway 50, Stateline.

Bring a laptop to participate.

Census Workshop for Business Owners begins at 9am, and Census
Workshop for Grant Writers begins at 1pm.

Space is limited; register in advance online.

 

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2013/09/learn-use-census-website/
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